
Tuxedo Holiday Toy Drive 

When: 

Saturday, December 12th 

From 11am to 1pm 

Where: 

Outside in parking lot of  George Grant  

Mason School/Multi-purpose Room 

Please consider supporting our families in need during this difficult time, if you 

are able. Drive up, open your trunks or drop off for our volunteers to collect. 

*Safety protocols will be followed.* 

New, unwrapped toys for school-aged children  

or gift cards welcomed! 

Thank you in advance for all donations and for your spirit of giving! 

 

Any questions?  Christine Oliva, School Counselor at George F. Baker High School 

coliva@tuxedoufsd.org 


